
Greetings to All of Our Friends! 
Just a brief note to let everyone know how things are going here at the Impact 

Project.  We have continued to enjoy many blessings, including generous, 

heartfelt donations of time, effort, and materials, as well as financial gifts from 

our many friends and supporters.  We continue to grow at a rapid pace and 

appreciate all of you so very much! 
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For more information or to volunteer please visit our website at: 
www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or  

You can follow us on Facebook and Twitter! 

The Impact 

Project is proud to 

announce that our 

new office in 

Sherburne NY is  

open for business 

starting February 

6th 2018!! 

 

The Impact Project is an independent 501c3 non-profit organization that does major home repairs for elderly, low- 
income and handicapped homeowners in Tioga, Chenango, Otsego and Broome and now Steuben counties.  

On February 9th the Impact 

Project completed it’s 94th  

project. In a few short hours 

The Impact Project was able 

to install a furnace for Leigh 

Carpenter and provided her 

with fuel.  Special thanks to 

Scott Montgomery and Blue 

Ox of Oxford.  



“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 

                                                         John 13:35      

Our goal is to keep serving the community in the name of Christ.   We can’t do it without you.  

We would love to have your assistance however you can provide it.  

Please make all check or money orders payable to The Impact Project.  

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

Grand Opening!!!! 

COMING SOON!!!!!  

We broke ground over a year 

ago. It’s time to cut a ribbon. 

Join Us 

for our 

Grand Opening 

and  

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

Friday May 4th  

11:00am 

3 Utica Rd 

Sherburne, NY 


